
1 uSlness meeting 

From: Ken Celli 
To: Maggie Read 
Date: 7/20/2011 3:41 PM 
Subject: Fwd: Early notification re: Palmdale Hearing continued to the 8/10/11 business meeting 

Please be advised that the PHPP Committee will shortly issue a Notice that the adoption hearing of PHPP 
before the full Commission will be continued to the August 10, 2011 business meeting. 
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